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Jerry Sauter

From: Tamra Gunderson [tamgunderson@hotmail.com]
Sent:  Friday, August 28, 2009 5:49 PM

To: Jerry Sauter

Subject: RE: application corrections

Hi-

We noted and approve of the changes that were made on our application. Thank you for
your help with this; it is very much appreciated.

Sincerely,

Doug and Tamra Gunderson

From: sauterjk@wrd.state.or.us

To: Tamgunderson@hotmail.com

Date: Wed, 26 Aug 2009 16:14:12 +0000
Subject: application corrections

Douglas and Tamra Gunderson,

Attached, please find the corrections for your review that Herb Mosgar needs to accept
your application for groundwater use.

Please review, comment, correct and authorize to allow the Department to continue with
your application.

Sincerely,

Jerry Sauter

AAAAANAAAAAAAAAAAAAAAAAAAAAAAAAAAAAAAAAAAANAAAAAAAAAAAAAAANAAAAAAAA

Jerry Sauter

Water Rights Program Analyst

Water Rights Section

Water Resources Department

725 Summer Street NE, Suite A

Salem, Oregon 97301

Telephone 503.986.0817 Fax 503-986-0901

Messages to and from this e-mail address may be available to the public under Oregon Law

With Windows Live, you can organize, edit, and share your photos. Click here.

8/31/2009
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